
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230178.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
(please submit your answer to both questions in the attached spreadsheet): 
  

1. Please state the suppliers – and name of software used – for the 
following systems used by the trust (if applicable): 

 Cloud provider 
 Robotic process automation system   
 Payroll system 
 Staff rostering system 
 HR/workforce management system 
 Financial management system 
 Supply chain and inventory management system 
 Barcode and scanning technology system provider 
 Computer hardware provider (laptops, PCs, smartphones, tablets, iPads 

etc) 
 We are unable to provide a response as this falls under Section 31(3) (confirming 
the provider alters the risk to the Trusts systems to being subject to a cyber-attack). 
  

2. Please state the expiry date for the trust’s contracts with the suppliers 
referred to above for the systems in question.  

 
Please see above response. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 



 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 


